
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 12th, 2002 
 
 
 
Ms Carole Washburn 
Washington Utilities & 
   Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504 
    
 RE: UT-990146 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
 Enclosed is the original, nineteen hard copies and an electronic copy on diskette 
of WorldCom, Inc.'s Comments in Docket No. UT-990146.  In addition, this document 
was sent via electronic mail to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
records department. 
 
 If you have any question please feel free to contact me at 303.390.6675. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Heidi Kristen Yore  
 
 


